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Friday 15th September 

The Discovery School is 20 years old!  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next Friday 22nd September, we will be celebrating the 20th Anniversary of our school. On 

the day the children will be participating in special art activities, looking at the history of the 

school and meeting some of the very first children and staff in the school.  In the afternoon, 

we will be having a whole school celebration picnic. 

To help us celebrate, each child will be bringing home a paper party bag next week. We 

would like the children to decorate their bag and then bring it back to school next Friday, 

filled with their own party food to eat during the picnic. Please ensure that your child’s bag 

is clearly named. If your child receives an income-related free school meal (not a Universal 

Infant Free-School Meal) and you would like the school to provide a filled party bag, then 

please notify the school office in confidence by Tuesday 19th September.  

Here are some ideas for party food that you may wish to include in your child’s party bag:  

Small slice of pizza Sausage roll Small sandwich 

Cheese and crackers A packet of crisps Breadsticks or crackers 

A small cake or biscuit A piece of fruit or chopped 
grapes 

Veggie sticks and a small pot 
of dip 

Please remember to check that the food contains no nuts or peanuts, that it has no traces of 

peanuts or has been handled in an environment with peanuts. You should also include a 

small drink in the bag, but no fizzy drinks please.  

We hope the children enjoy the days celebration and we thank you in advance for your 

support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Baker and Mrs Boulton  

Deputy Headteacher and Assistant Headteacher  

http://www.discovery.kent.sch.uk/

